
 

 

Dear Nursery children, 

We are all missing you, and I’m sure that you are missing all of your friends too. 

Whilst we are having some holiday time at home, we hope that you are keeping 

busy and being good! 

I have had some beautiful flower pictures uploaded on to Tapestry, and some 

lovely photo’s of what you have been up to at home, or in your garden, so please 

keep sharing what you are up to. 

Over the Easter weekend we hope that the Easter bunny visits you and leaves a 

treat or two. 

If you have spare eggs in the cupboard, maybe you can ask a grownup to boil 

them so that you can colour or decorate them – then you can have them in a 

sandwich!  

          

We’re looking forward to hearing from you soon. 

Love from Ruth, Judith, Helen and Ileana 
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